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A draft presentation for next Tuesday's Port Commission meeting is attached. Please send edits as soon as 
possible, so I can forward the presentation to Mike Merritt by Friday morning. We were asked to focus specifically 
on freight mobility and the north portal. 
  
Our presentation will be followed by a panel discussion and public testimony. The two questions the panel will 
address are:  
 
1) What must the bored tunnel option or any Viaduct replacement option 
do (for your business)?  
 
2) What actions should the Port take to ensure that the interests of 
your business and of the Port are protected, including ensuring adequate 
capacity for today and the future; ensuring access to Port facilities; 
protecting the maritime economy; improving the environment; and 
minimizing construction disruption? 
  
Thanks, 
  
Chad Schuster 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
(206) 267-3830 
schustc@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 


